From: Linda Lan

Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 3:49 PM

To: PUC

Subject: Commissioner Nelson's Response to Linda M. Lane Confidential (not available to the public)

Commissioner Nelson,

I am checking the PUC website to understand where the matter of the Farm Tap issue stands. I see from the
listing that on 12/12/16 there is an entry (see below). | have not yet received this confidential response by mail.
Would you please forward it to me via email. Many thanks.
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